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9th January 2024 
 
Dear Parents / Carers of Children in Reception Classes and Years 1 and 2, 
 
We are delighted to continue our partnership with Go! Catering for the provision of our school 
lunches this year; and are pleased to see that the nutritious and freshly prepared lunches continue 
to be well received by the children. 
  
School meals – a collaborative approach to census days 
 
Under the government’s Universal Infant Free School Meals scheme, your child is entitled to a free 
school lunch in Reception, Years 1 and 2. 
 
For every child that takes a lunch on the three census days a year, the school receives vital additional 
government funding. 
 
We have arranged for Go! Catering to provide a lovely lunch for all children in Reception, Year 1 & 
Year 2 on our next census day – Thursday, 18th January.  Should you wish for your child to not 
receive the lunch, please can we ask you to fill in the slip below and return it to the school office by 
Wednesday 17th January.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs C Walker 
Headteacher 
 
 

 
PLEASE COMPLETE AND RETURN TO SCHOOL OFFICE BY WEDNESDAY 17TH JANUARY 
 
Child’s Name: …………………………………………….    Class ……………………………………… 
 
 Please do not provide a lunch for my child for the census day.  I understand that this will reduce 
the funding available to the school. 

 


